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The twentieth century was astonishing in all regards, shaking the foundations of practically every aspect of
human life and thought, physics not least of all. Beginning with the publication of Albert Einstein's theory of
relativity, through the wild revolution of quantum mechanics, and up until the physics of the modern day
(including the astonishing revelation, in 1998, that the Universe is not only expanding, but doing so at an
ever-quickening pace), much of what physicists have seen in our Universe suggests that much of our
Universe is unseen—that we live in a dark cosmos.

Everyone knows that there are things no one can see—the air you're breathing, for example, or, to be more
exotic, a black hole. But what everyone does not know is that what we can see—a book, a cat, or our
planet—makes up only 5 percent of the Universe. The rest—fully 95 percent—is totally invisible to us; its
presence discernible only by the weak effects it has on visible matter around it.

This invisible stuff comes in two varieties—dark matter and dark energy. One holds the Universe together,
while the other tears it apart. What these forces really are has been a mystery for as long as anyone has
suspected they were there, but the latest discoveries of experimental physics have brought us closer to that
knowledge. Particle physicist Dan Hooper takes his readers, with wit, grace, and a keen knack for explaining
the toughest ideas science has to offer, on a quest few would have ever expected: to discover what makes up
our dark cosmos.
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From reader reviews:

Evelyn Blow:

Why don't make it to become your habit? Right now, try to ready your time to do the important action, like
looking for your favorite book and reading a guide. Beside you can solve your long lasting problem; you can
add your knowledge by the e-book entitled Dark Cosmos. Try to stumble through book Dark Cosmos as your
buddy. It means that it can to become your friend when you feel alone and beside associated with course
make you smarter than ever before. Yeah, it is very fortuned to suit your needs. The book makes you much
more confidence because you can know anything by the book. So , let me make new experience and also
knowledge with this book.

William Martin:

This Dark Cosmos book is just not ordinary book, you have it then the world is in your hands. The benefit
you obtain by reading this book will be information inside this publication incredible fresh, you will get info
which is getting deeper anyone read a lot of information you will get. This kind of Dark Cosmos without we
realize teach the one who reading through it become critical in imagining and analyzing. Don't always be
worry Dark Cosmos can bring whenever you are and not make your tote space or bookshelves' become full
because you can have it inside your lovely laptop even cellphone. This Dark Cosmos having good
arrangement in word and also layout, so you will not sense uninterested in reading.

Lori Parker:

Many people spending their time by playing outside having friends, fun activity using family or just
watching TV the entire day. You can have new activity to pay your whole day by reading through a book.
Ugh, think reading a book really can hard because you have to accept the book everywhere? It okay you can
have the e-book, bringing everywhere you want in your Smart phone. Like Dark Cosmos which is finding
the e-book version. So , try out this book? Let's see.

Francis King:

Reserve is one of source of information. We can add our information from it. Not only for students but
additionally native or citizen have to have book to know the change information of year for you to year. As
we know those guides have many advantages. Beside all of us add our knowledge, could also bring us to
around the world. From the book Dark Cosmos we can consider more advantage. Don't you to be creative
people? To be creative person must prefer to read a book. Just simply choose the best book that suitable with
your aim. Don't be doubt to change your life at this book Dark Cosmos. You can more inviting than now.
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